From:
 (TF50)

 Sent:
 12 April 2018 17:41

 To:
 'bre-rsvp@minbuza.nl'

Subject: Invitation at the reception on the occasion of "King's Day" on Friday 27 April

Dear ambassadors de Groot and van den Heuvel,

Michel Barnier asked ne to tell you that he feels honoured for being invited to the reception given on the occasion of the King's Day on 27 April in Brussels. Unfort unately, Mr Barnier will not be in a position to attend this reception due to longstanding commitments already taken this day.



Thank yo I for your understanding,

Yours sin :erely,

## Secretary



## European Commission

Task Force for the Preparation and Conduct of the Negotiations with the United Kingdom under Article 50 TEU B-1049 Brussels/Belgium